
 

  

 

 

Media Release 

ACCF 2025 35th Anniversary Celebration and Funds & Grant Launch 

31st July 2025 

 

The Australian Chinese Charity Foundation (ACCF) is pleased to announce two important updates at 

today’s media conference: 

1. 35th Anniversary Gala Ball  

We are delighted to confirm that our Charity Fundraising Dinner will take place on 25th October 

2025 at the iconic Fullerton Hotel. This year’s event, chaired by Ms Eugenia Lieu, holds special 

significance as we commemorate 35 years since the founding of ACCF. 

Since its inception, ACCF has proudly served the Australian community through its impactful 

fundraising initiatives. Whether responding to disasters within Australia or in neighbouring 

countries, ACCF has consistently been among the first to offer assistance—thanks to the generosity 

of our Patrons, Trustees, members and friends. 

2. Launch of the Annual Funds & Grant Application 

We are also pleased to officially launch our Annual Funds & Grant Application, chaired by Vice 

Chairman Ms Eugenia Lieu. Full details and application information are available on our website: 

www.accfnsw.org. 

Message from the Chairman 

Chairman Annie Tang JP warmly invites everyone to join us on 25th October for a memorable 

evening celebrating ACCF’s achievements. It will be a wonderful opportunity to reconnect with old 

friends, make new connections, and strengthen ties within our diverse community. 

Message from the Funds & Grant (F&G) Chairman 
F&G Chairman Eugenia Lieu extends a warm invitation to all Australian registered not for profit 

organizations to put in their application as soon as possible.  The opening date is 1st August 2025 

and the closing date for application is 12th September 2025.  Application details and criteria is on 

the following webpage - https://accfnsw.org/community-project-grant/ 

On behalf of ACCF, we extend our heartfelt gratitude to all our members, volunteers, sponsors, and 

donors for their unwavering support. A special thank you to our Diamond Sponsor – Trilogy Funds, 

represented by Mr John Laws, for their continued support and generous contribution. 

We look forward to celebrating this milestone year with you. 
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_______________________________________________________________________________ 

About ACCF: 

Since its establishment in 1990, the Australian Chinese Charity Foundation Inc. (ACCF) has been a 

dynamic force in charitable endeavours. Over the past over 34 years, the Foundation has thrived 

through the generosity of Patrons, Trustees, Life and Ordinary Members, and the dedicated 

Management Committee and Council Board. 

Notably, since 2017, ACCF has actively welcomed funding applications from non-profit and 

charitable organizations nationwide, expanding our reach and impact.  

The financial strength of ACCF is built upon the contributions of Patrons and Trustees, forming the 

capital fund driving our charitable initiatives. We are grateful for the ongoing support that 

empowers us to make a positive difference in communities. 

As ACCF continues its mission, we stand as a symbol of compassion, unity, and philanthropy, 

supported by a shared vision and commitment to serving those in need. 

 


